
Would you like to learn more
about becoming a Community
Health Worker and promoting
the health of your community? 

Healthier Together Oregon (HTO), in collaboration with
Benton County Health Department, is providing the
Core CHW training to up to 20 individuals.
Our training covers 100% of your tuition fees. 

Eligible applicants will be awarded on a first come, first
serve basis until each region’s allocated seats are filled.

Now announcing the

Training Schedule 2024
July 9 - August 15
Tuesdays & Thursdays from 8:30am-4:30pm*
*Meeting times may vary by week.

Questions? Please email the HTO Team at
SHIP.Grants@oha.oregon.gov

Learn more by attending our information session
on April 24th at 2pm. Register HERE.
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